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Local Attorney Lends Time And Knowledge
To Central Florida Real Estate Agents

Orlando, Fl, September 30th, 2009:

The Closing Agent’s President, Barry

L. Miller Esq., has been serving Central Florida’s real estate agents for
the past 25 years.
offering

services

During that time, Mr. Miller has taken pride in
to

his

clients

that

have

been

unmatched

by

his

competition. He has recently begun offering his time and knowledge through
legal round table forums that is being offered monthly to local real
estate offices. Keller Williams, Old Town Brokers, and Remax Town Center
are just a few offices among others that have taken advantage of this new
service. During the forums the real estate agents are informed as to new
changes and updates in the real estate market that can be essential for
their success. They also have the opportunity to ask Mr. Miller any
pressing legal or real estate questions that they have about their current
business. When we asked, Remax Town Center’s President, Charlie Orden,
about the round table forums being offered to his agents, he responded by
saying “It is not too often that an attorney with the knowledge and
experience of Mr. Miller would offer his time in such a generous manner.

~ MORE ~

The information presented is a huge resource that I encourage all of my
agents to take advantage of.”

In addition to the legal forums, Mr. Miller also offers new agent training
to any real estate office interested in training their new agents on the
proper way to write contract negotiations, review title commitments and
review closing statements.

About Us
The Closing Agent, Inc. has been the leading independent title insurance
and settlement company with offices in Orlando, Windermere and Lake Mary
for over 19 years and is committed to excellence and cutting edge
technology that sets us apart.

From the simplest to most complex

residential or commercial real estate transactions, The Closing Agent,
Inc. delivers “World Class Service”.

For more information, visit our web site at www.theclosingagent.com or
call David Scott at 407-719-9432.

